WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
DECEMBER 6, 2010

CHAIRMAN, PAUL HALEY, CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE
TOWN HALL IN THE KELLY ROOM. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT:
PAUL HALEY, CHAIRMAN; KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; AND JACK
SHEEHAN, ALTERNATE MEMBER.

THE BOARD IMMEDIATELY RECESSED TO ATTEND THE BUDGET COMMITTEE
MEETING TO PRESENT THEIR RECOMMENDATION FOR THE TAX SHIFT.

CHAIRMAN HALEY RECONVENED THE MEETING AT 7:15 P.M..

MR. SPELLMAN MADE A MOTION, SECONDED BY MR. SHEEHAN, AND SO VOTED
UNANIMOUSLY “TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 30,

2010, AS WRITTEN.”

MR. SHEEHAN MADE A MOTION, SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN, AND SO VOTED
UNANIMOUSLY “TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF OCTOBER 21,
2010, AS WRITTEN.”

MR. SHEEHAN MADE A MOTION, SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN, AND SO VOTED
UNANIMOUSLY “TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 22,
2010, AS WRITTEN.”

THE BOARD REVIEWED SEVERAL EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS, DECISIONS WERE
MADE ON EACH ONE AND SO NOTED ON THE APPLICATION.

THE BOARD RECESSED TO GO TO THE CLASSIFICATION HEARING.
CHAIRMAN HALEY RECONVENED THE MEETING AT 10:10 P.M.

IT WAS DECIDED TO SCHEDULE THE NEXT MEETING ON JANUARY 24, 2011 AT 6:30
P.M.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN, SECONDED BY CHAIRMAN HALEY, “TO
ADJOURN?”.
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